
City of Encinitas 
Notice of Public Hearings 

Establishment of City Council Districts for By-District Elections 
 
On October 11, November 8, and November 15, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council 
Chambers located at 505 S. Vulcan Avenue, the City of Encinitas City Council will 
conduct Public Hearings regarding establishing single-member council districts in which 
to conduct by-district elections for the City Council members, and the potential 
sequence of elections in such districts. At the first two of these hearings, the public is 
invited to provide input regarding the content of the draft map or maps and the proposed 
sequence of elections. At the final public hearing, the City Council will consider final 
adoption of an ordinance to establish district-based elections. Comments can also be 
submitted via e-mail to council@encinitasca.gov or the City Clerk at 
khollywood@encinitasca.gov. Any member of the public may submit a map for 
consideration by the City Council. The deadline for submission of maps by members of 
the public is Wednesday, October 18, 2017. More information about the establishment 
of single-member districts for by-district elections, including copies of all maps proposed 
for consideration, and information about how members of the public may submit maps 
for consideration by the Council, is available on the City's website at 
http://www.encinitasca.gov/districting. 
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